
 

Notice 

It has recently come to our attention that there has been fraudulent activities with 
infringers operating Facebook page(s) in our name and offering the sale of merchandises 
including jade pendants and other accessories allegedly blessed by our monks.  

We hereby declare that Tsz Shan Monastery is dedicated to promoting Buddhism and is 
charitable and non-profit in nature. TSM does not engage itself in any commercial activity 
including sale of any blessed or endorsed items, and does not authorize any third party 
(including http://meity.aiazedre.com/ , http://aiazedre.com/ or Facebook Page “慈山寺寺
院”) to do so. The public should stay alert to such fraudulent activities.  

Please feel free to contact us at info@tszshan.org for any enquiry. 

mailto:info@tszshan.org

